
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 22, 2019 

PRESS RELEASE #128 

 
Students complete 2019 Upward Bound Summer Work-Study program at the Palau 

Judiciary. 
  

(It is our duty at the Judiciary to inform the people what we do. 

This Press Release is one way to achieve that responsibility.) 

 

The Palau Judiciary is pleased to announce the completion of the 2019 Upward Bound Work-

Study program, for which 10 high school students took part in various projects at the Judiciary. 

Frtiz R. Fritz Jr., Britney E. Isaac, and Blossom Dil Reng Richard participated in projects with 

the Clerk of Courts.  Kreng K. Renguul worked with the Land Court and Dakarma R. Haruo with 

the Court of Common 

Pleas.  Chelsea T. Kertou 

worked in the Probation 

Department, while 

Bhilanna L. Temol 

worked in the Law 

Library.   

Myra Melilt Mayer, 

Irenee Dilmalt Rdang, 

and Ember Fukuichi all 

worked in the Archive 

Department at the capitol 

building in Ngerulmud.  
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The students completed a variety of tasks, such as updating census records folders, updating civil 

and Court of Common Please decree binders, inventorying case files for transport to the capitol, 

inventorying and updating Palau Bar Association attorney files, and assisting in the organization 

of Land Court files.  They also worked on cataloguing legal texts and recording summaries of 

Public Laws.  Students assigned to the Archive Department sorted and categorized courtroom 

recordings, and prepared the recordings to be digitized for archiving purposes. 

The students worked diligently for six weeks and were described by supervising staff as very 

dedicated and were able to accomplish all their tasks with minimal supervision.  

The Judiciary is extremely grateful to have the opportunity to work with this dedicated group of 

students and looks forward to more collaboration with Upward Bound in the future. 
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